
Dear Parents, 

The students at Sierra Elementary School are provided with many of the 

necessary basic supplies they will need in their classroom. There are other 

consumable or supplemental supplies that may need replacing throughout the 

year. Below is a suggested list of items you may wish to purchase for your child. 

Please contribute what you can. 

 

Thank you!  

The Second Grade Teachers 

 

1 small pencil box (with your child’s name written) 

5 sharpened pencils inside of the pencil box 

24 pack of crayons (inside pencil box) 

10 or 12 pack of markers (inside pencil box) 

2 dry erase markers (for class stash) 

5 glue sticks (2 inside pencil box) the rest for class stash 

2 ultra-fine Sharpie markers 

1 composition book (with your child's name written) 

2 spiral notebooks- wide rule (name written) 

1 green and 1 red poly folder (name written) 

 

 

Wish List: 

hand sanitizer 

1 Ream of white copy paper 

Chlorox wipes 

 

 


